
 

r e m i n d e r s 

DUAL CREDIT STUDENTS - Reminder to get your tuition 

paid for first semester if you haven’t yet done so.  We 

will begin second semester registration very soon, and 

you are unable to register if you have an outstanding 

balance due!  See Mrs. Stuhr if you have questions. 

 

LAST CALL TO JUNIORS AND SENIORS —  

If you would like to take the free ASVAB career 

exploration test on Wednesday, November 15, you 

must SIGN UP IN THE COUNSELING OFFICE by the end 

of this week (November 3).  See your counselor if you 

have questions! 

 

Peru State students in College Speech, they informed 

us they have had some problems with their billing.  

They plan to get bills sent no later than today, October 

30.  The DUE DATE on the statement will probably still 

say “due November 1,” but they will allow that to be 

extended a bit since they are getting statements sent 

so late.  Sorry for the confusion! 

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion,  
marital status, age, or national origin in its educational programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.   

c a l e n d a r  

• Early Student Dismissal 

• National FFA Convention in 
Indianapolis, IN 

Y o r k     H i g h    S c h o o l 
d a i l y   a n n o u n c e m e n t s 

n o v e m b e r  1 ,  2 0 2 3 

lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org 

2023-2024 YEARBOOKS FOR SALE! 

$55 until April 29th - $65 after 

-namestamp is $10 

-Ordering online has icons as well! 

$35 - softcover (no stamping) 

 

DUKETTES GEAR:  Now available!   

Order through November 11 at dukettes23.spiritsale.com 

Orders will be in and ready for the first home game! 

 

Football Pads:  Check in for football pads will be TODAY, 

Wednesday, November 1 for 9th and 10th graders and 

TOMORROW, Thursday, November 2nd for 11th and 12th 

graders.  ALL equipment must be WASHED and turned in this 

week! 

 

There will be a meeting for girls interested in playing 

basketball this winter on Wednesday, November 1, at  

2:10 pm in Mr. Maronde’s room (C6).   

 

COLLEGE VISIT!  The Sophomore class visit to Wayne State 

College will be on Tuesday, November 7.  We will meet in 

the Theater at 7:50 am for attendance and board the 

busses at 8:00 am.  We will enjoy a tour of campus,  

information about a variety of majors, and an all-you-can-

eat buffet-style lunch at no cost to you!  We plan to be back 

at YHS no later than 3:30 pm.  Please wear clothes that are 

school and weather-appropriate.  If you are on the ineligible 

list on Monday, November 6, you will not be able to attend 

this college visit.   

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 


